
An Roinn TalmhaIochta, 
Bia agus Mara  
Department of Agriculture, 
Food and the Marine 

TRADER NOTICE No.4 OF 2018 

To: All registered Importers of plant and plant produce (Third Countries) 

Subject: - Monday 2nd  and 9th  July 2018 

This office will not be available to process/issue Colorado Beetle Licences on 
Monday 2nd  and 91  of July 2018. 

Applications for Colorado Beetle (Importation Licences) required for these dates must 
be received before 11.00 am the previous Friday. Applications received after 11.00 
am will be processed the following Tuesday. 

In addition with effect from Monday, of July, all applications for Colorado 
Beetle (Importation Licences) must be completed in a typed format. 

Activities at Dublin Port and Dublin Airport will continue to operate as normal 
on these dates 

In the event that you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact this 
office in advance of these dates either by emailing plantandpests@aariculture.gov.ie 
or alternatively by telephone (0 1)5058885. 

Dominic Whelan 
Horticulture and Plant Health Division, 
Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine. 

28 June 2018 
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